Permanent Mission of The Republic of the Sudan – Geneva



البعثة الدائمة لجمهورية السودان جنيف

## UPR Working Group 25th Session Statement of the Delegation of the Sudan Review of Thailand Wednesday,11 May 2016

Mr .President,

The delegation of the Sudan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Thailand headed by the Honourable permanent Secretary of the Met Sand thanks him for the comprehensive presentation of the national report.

We commend the positive engagement of Thailand to the UPR process and appreciate the legal developments since the previous review in particular the amendment to the 2008 Anti-Trafficking in Persons Act aims to further intensify the country's efforts to combat trafficking in persons and the Justice Fund Act of 2015 to ensure that everyone have an equal access to Justice.

In conclusion Mr. President my delegation would like to present to Thailand the following recommendations

1. To continue its efforts to implement the Policies and Strategies for the prevention and Responses to Violence against Children and Youth of 2015 2021.

2. To raise public awareness on the rights of persons with disabilities.